
 
 
 

Primary 7 to S1 Transition 
Event for Parents/Carers 

 
 
 

We would like to invite parents and carers to an information session to 
outline new transition plans for the summer term. There will also be a 

chance for parents and carers to ask any of their own burning questions. 
 
 

Tuesday 27th April 2021 
6pm – 6.45pm 

 
 

The meeting will be held via Microsoft Teams 
 

Please e-mail blairgowrie@pkc.gov.uk by 1pm on Tuesday 27th April to 
receive a link to the meeting. 

 

 
 

E-mail Mr O’Hara, Depute Headteacher, via the school office with any 
questions: blairgowrie@pkc.gov.uk  
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